
 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                            21st July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Changes to Frog Parent Portal  
 

As we come to the end of an academic year, we will be changing the way we 

handle and store digital information.  

 

Over the summer break we will be moving away from our main information system 

(SIMS) as part of West Sussex’s upgrade programme. Our new system, called 

Bromcom, will be up and running from the beginning of September. This upgrade will 

enable us to deliver new information and applications to you in the near future. 

 

With the introduction of Bromcom, we will be required to reset all parental log in 

details for our Frog Parent Portal. In the coming weeks, an email will be sent to your 

registered email address with instructions and links to setting up your Frog Parent log 

in for the new academic year.  
 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this will cause; should you have any difficulty 

with resetting your log in once you have received the reset email, please contact 

ICTteam@davisonhigh.school  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Adam Smith  

Assistant Headteacher for Assessment and E-Learning  
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